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What we have been learning Some photos of our fantastic work 

this half term. 

 
Wow! We have had a very busy start to 2019 in Totnes 

Class. All of the students settled back in to school after 

the Christmas break fantastically and we have managed 

to do so much. 

 

This term, we have been very fortunate to have been 

given the opportunity to take part in some Design and 

Technology lessons. Every Tuesday afternoon, we have 

gone to Kennet School and been taught by Mr G in his 

workshop. We have been working very hard and having 

lots of fun trying to build a small, motorised car. It has 

been great because all of the students have had a lot of 

practice at skills that they may not necessary get the 

chance to do at school. They have been sawing wood, 

learning how to use a drill effectively, knowing the 

importance of filing down a piece of wood and many 

other useful skills!! We are all very thankful to Mr G and 

Kennet School offering us this opportunity. 

 

As well attending these extra special Design and 

Technology lessons, the students have continued to put in 

lots of effort towards their Maths and English. In Maths, we 

have been honing our Multiplication and Division skills 

and we have explored when this is useful outside of 

school. We found that multiplying and dividing happens 

a lot of the time and we don’t even realise it! 

 

In English, we have continued to work on writing in a 

functional manner. All of the students have worked on 

letter writing and how to write in a formal style – 

something very important to do when leaving school. 

 

Again, I would like to say how brilliant all of Totnes have 

been this term and thank you to all of the parent/carers 

for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


